

BUDDY DYER

MAYOR

DATE: December 1, 2016

SUBJECT: Meeting Minutes

A meeting was held on Thursday, December 1, 2016 at 3:00 p.m. in Mayor's Cabinet Room, Third Floor, Orlando City Hall, 400 South Orange Avenue, Orlando, Florida between Mayor Buddy Dyer and Commissioner Tony Ortiz. Frank Billingsley and Christopher McCullion also attended the meeting.

The topics discussed were related to the Semoran Corridor. Additional discussion on the BEWES initiative and the suggested changes to the ordinance. Recap of initial research related to memorials and the dispersal of the OneOrlandoFund general discussion related to the need to establish a community driven process to determine the actual memorial.

Commissioner expressed concern about the proposed purchase price of the Pulse site.

The meeting concluded at 3:15 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Karina Rodriguez